
 

 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

I am planning to take the children to Carne Beach on Wednesday 3rd May 2017. We are 

travelling by mini bus, leaving here just after registration and returning in time for normal pick 

up.  Please provide booster seat if needed. 

Your child will need to wear old play clothes, suitable for the beach and bring a waterproof coat 

and wellies. They will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. 

There will be a cost of £5.00 per child to cover fuel and to get an ice cream at the beach. 

I will also need 3 adult volunteer helpers, please indicate below if you can help.   

Please complete and return the permission slip at the bottom of this letter.  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss S Kennedy 

  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I give permission for my child ________________________________ to visit Carne Beach 

on Wednesday 3rd May 2017. 

I am happy for my child to travel by mini bus.  I will provide a booster seat if needed. 

I have paid £5.00 payment on parentpay ……………………………………………… 

I can help supervise on the day ………………………………………………………  

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………. 

Grampound Road CE Village School, South Street, Grampound Road, Truro TR2 4DY 

Tel: 01726 882646 

Email: grsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk 
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